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Governor Walker’s Budget Makes Historic Investments in Wisconsin’s 
Future 

 
Madison - Today, Department of Administration Secretary Scott Neitzel appeared before the Joint 
Committee on Finance to discuss Governor Walker's 2017-19 Biennial Budget.  Secretary Neitzel issued the 
following statement: 
 
Over the last six years, Governor Walker has worked to make government more effective, efficient, and 
accountable to the taxpayers.  This budget continues that work and includes historic investments in our 
priorities: investing more money into K-12 education, making college more affordable, taking care of the 
truly needy, rewarding work, and cutting taxes.  This budget is about continuing to move Wisconsin forward 
and ensuring that the work we do continues to create new opportunities for families across Wisconsin. 
 
A copy of the testimony can be found here. 
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